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The Owl Who Was Afraid of the Dark








We will be working on this book until the end of September.





Using our reading and Science skills we will learn about day and night while researching the main theme of the story. We will also learn about the phases of the Moon and the rotation of the Earth around the Sun.





Plop, the hero of our story, will teach us all about being brave and facing our fears when we feel scared.





Expressive Arts





Primary 3 will create lots of lovely owl inspired artwork related to our topic, The Owl Who Was Afraid of the dark. 


The children will be inspired to create lovely pieces of artwork, which we will put on display, as we read our way through the book as a class. 








Science  �


The children will be taking part in several experiments this term. These experiments will be related to our topic and will illustrate to the children how the rotation of the sun affects the phases of the moon. We will also conduct an experiment to discover how a sundial can use the position of the sun to tell us the time. 





Numeracy


This term we are going to learn about 3D shapes. 


We will also be working on 3-digit place value, addition, subtraction and rounding.  We will be using number lines and squares to help us. We will also be working on our 3 times tables. 











Health & Wellbeing





Primary 3 will have P.E. Lessons on Monday and Tuesday each week. Please ensure your child has full P.E. kit on these days. 





Literacy


The children will be working on their reading comprehension, phonics and will continue to work on their ability to spell common words. 





The children will be encouraged to develop a love of reading and being read to, which should start to develop a life-long love of reading.
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Other Information





As a new teacher to St Cuthbert’s, I would like to introduce myself to those of you I have not yet had the pleasure of meeting. My name is Mrs. Subryan. 





Primary 3








